NEWS RELEASE

SANITARY SEWER OVERFLOW
VILLAGE OF COLEMAN, WISCONSIN
MAY 12, 2022

Sanitary Sewer Overflow
The Village of Coleman’s personnel observed wastewater flooding in the sewer system.  Personnel decided to pump lift station into ditch to alleviate backups and therefore running into the Little Peshtigo River.
The overflow is located on the Village’s property.  The area impacted by wastewater is being supervised.    The Village of Coleman’s personnel will continue to monitor the overflow at the waste water treatment plant lift station.  
Citizens can assist in minimizing flows to the sanitary sewer by directing all sump pump discharges to the storm sewer or the ground and not into the sanitary sewer system.
Questions can be directed to the Village of Coleman’s Public Utilities at 920-591-0083.
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